
 

 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

for  

JANE PARKER 

Representing the 

County of Monterey, District 4 

 TRANSPORTATION AGENCY FOR MONTEREY COUNTY  
 

 

WHEREAS, Jane Parker has been a member of the Board of Directors of the Transportation 

Agency for Monterey County since 2009, including serving as Board Chair in 2014; 

 

WHEREAS, Board Member Parker supported the inclusion of the Imjin Parkway improvements 

in the Transportation Safety and Investment Plan, which will be the first listed Measure X road 

project to start construction; 

 

WHEREAS, throughout her tenure on the TAMC Board, Jane Parker has been an advocate for 

safe, active transportation and has strongly supported the development of the Fort Ord Regional 

Trail and Greenway and the Measure X Safe Routes to Schools program;  

 

WHEREAS, in her leadership role on the Fort Ord Reuse Authority, Board member Parker has 

supported TAMC interests including the transition of the regional share of capital improvement 

fees to our Agency; and, 

 

WHEREAS, Board Member Parker championed increasing transportation services for seniors 

and persons with disabilities to support their ability to live independently in their homes and 

communities; and,  

 

WHEREAS, Board Member Parker has demonstrated responsible, equitable and transparent 

leadership on behalf of Monterey County residents to address unmet needs and improve quality 

of life; and, 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT DECLARED on this 2nd day of December 2020 that the 

Transportation Agency for Monterey County sincerely appreciates Board Member and Past 

Chair Jane Parker’s 11 years of dedicated service to improve regional transportation throughout 

Monterey County. 

 

 

___________________________________   

Luis Alejo, Chair 

 

 

___________________________________   

Debra L. Hale, Executive Director 

 


